Wainscott WeekJ'y

WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN AND FIRST GRADE! We have had an
amazing first week of school. It was so wonderful to see many old
fiends and meet our new ones. We did many fun activities and crafts to
learn more about each other. They all did a fabulous job on their boxes
and we learned so much about their individual personalities. Next week
ill be our first full week of learning. We will be administering
benchmarks to place your child appropriately to meet their individual
potentials. | will be sending homework packets on Monday that will be
due back on Friday. First Graders and Kindergarteners will do all pages.
he First Graders will do Monday’s homework on Monday and Tuesday'’s
on Tuesday from each page. Please join us for our Open House on
vesday, September 13, 2016 where we will go over policies and
procedures for our class.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Kelly

[ am so excited for the new upcoming year. It was so happy to see all of
lour familiar faces and even some new ones to start the 2016-2017 school
year. The children had so much fun getting to share their summer
lexperiences while learning the new additions to our classroom. We
welcomed a new teacher assistant, Ms. Nunez to help with the daily
activities and she has fit in nicely. This week we focused on getting back
into routines. The students will continue to get more practice next week as
we start to get into our reading and math groups. I will work closely with
all of them to develop their skills academically as well as practicing
esponsibility and ownership for behavior and work habits. I also sent
ome a letter pertaining to class dojo that will help you see the behavior
nonitoring of your child while keeping the line of communication open
etween you and me. I hope to see all of you next Tuesday night for open
ouse where I can give a better description of the daily school day. Have a
vonderful weekend.




